
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref:  EIR / 1646 

 

26 January 2018 

 

Ms  

Email: request-459732-3563cbea@whatdotheyknow.com 

 

Dear Ms  

 

Environmental Information Regulations Request Installation and maintenance 

of street lights. 

 

Thank you for your request as above. 

 

I can advise that the Department for Infrastructure (Transport NI), contact details 

below, have responsibility for the majority of street lighting across Northern Ireland.  

However Council have some limited responsibility relating mainly to our own 

premises including parks.  If you wish this detail please advise.   

 

Department for Infrastructure (Transport NI) 

Departmental Coordination Unit 

Clarence Court 

10-18 Adelaide Street 

Belfast    BT2 8GB 

Email:  dcu@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk 

Telephone: 028 9054 0540  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Information Management Support 
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